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Re-entry Program Gets Unexpected But Welcomed
Gift From New Barnes & Thornburg Foundation
January 20, 2021 Indianapolis

Brian Burdick and Jeanine Kerridge were quoted in an article in The
Indiana Lawyer, “Re-entry program gets unexpected but welcomed gift
from new Barnes & Thornburg Foundation,” regarding the Barnes &
Thornburg Racial and Social Justice Foundation’s $50,000 donation to
Public Advocates in Community Re-Entry (PACE), a nonprofit in
Indianapolis.

RELATED PEOPLE

Brian L. Burdick
Partner
Indianapolis
P 317-231-7393
F 317-231-7433
brian.burdick@btlaw.com

Jeanine Kerridge
Partner
Indianapolis, Columbus
P 317-231-6480
F 317-231-7433
jeanine.kerridge@btlaw.com

https://www.theindianalawyer.com/articles/re-entry-program-gets-unexpected-but-welcomed-from-new-barnes-thornburg-foundation

